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April 23, 2018 
 
Dear Galena Street East, 
It was a pleasure to have such professional and talented group of young people perform for us. 
The patients at UC Davis Children’s Hospital thoroughly enjoyed watching the performance.  
I looked into the audience and could not help but smile when I saw the children smiling, singing along, 
and dancing to the beat. The patients and their families were engaged and delighted to see such 
wonderful dancing and singing. Thanks for bringing such excitement to the hospital. 
I look forward to having your group visit again. 
 
 
 
Thanks again, 
Alix Hobson-Carey 
 
 
Alix Hobson-Carey 
Playroom Coordinator 
Child Life and Creative Art Therapies 
UC Davis Children’s Hospital 


